
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—14th October 

What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter and the  
penultimate one before half term. The days and weeks 

are flying by, in assembly this morning we said, ‘it 
must have been a fun term for it to go this quick’.  

This week has seen a variety of fun and learning across 
the school, Year 6 pupils have become biologists,  

Reception have continued their learning about  
Autumn, and I have seen some fantastic and inspiring 

writing in the English books this week.  
Next week we will be opening the booking system for 

on virtual parents evening , please look out for an 
email from the admin team about how to access the 

site and book your timeslot.  
The booking will be open from 9am on Monday and 

will close at 3pm on Friday 21st. 
 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend!  
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What has happened in school this week? 

In the two-year-old nursery we have been  
exploring different vehicles and created  

a car wash! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Reception have been working on their  
observational drawing skills and using  

watercolours to paint pictures of pumpkins. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

This week, Year 3 continued their music  
lessons by recognising the pulse of a song  

using glockenspiels. They had a fantastic time 
getting hands on with a musical  

instrument! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Year 4 have had fun this week finding out  
identifying the different types of teeth in  

humans and their simple functions. 

Pankhurst have been working really hard, creating some excellent 
sequences in yoga. Pictures on Facebook. 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—14th October 

What has happened in school this week? 

This week, the children in Angelou have been investigating  
real pigs’ hearts as part of their ‘Circulatory System’ project in 

science. They confidently identified the main parts of the 
heart and could explain the structural differences between the 
left and right-hand sides using both their prior knowledge and 

scientific reasoning ability. Gruesome but fascinating! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

King Class have spent the week planning a narrative linked to 
our Talk for Writing text. The narratives are all about characters 

having to escape from someone, something or somewhere  
terrible. The children have put a huge effort into their writing 

and have really thought about how to make the stories  
exciting. Their handwriting is generally excellent too. 
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Congratulations to Peake class who had the 

highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Pankhurst and Angelou 
Class who had the highest attendance in Key 

Stage 2 this week! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 

 

DATE EVENT 

FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

MONDAY 31st OCTOBER RETURN TO SCHOOL 

TUESDAY 1ST NOVEMBER INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING PHOTOS 

TUESDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 
WEDNESDAY 2ND NOVBMBER  

PARENT’S EVENING 

FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER CHILDREN IN NEED—NON UNIFORM 

Information 
 
If your child has sickness or diarrhoea, it is a Public Health requirement 
that they must stay off school for 48 hours after the last  
occurrence.   
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Lunch Menu 
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 Miss Kerrie who works in Maple is playing  
Winifred Sanderson as part of Hocus Pocus! 
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We urgently need volunteers for the  
Fireworks Night! Please help if you 

can and sign up here:  
 

https://volunteersignup.org/8B3EP 
 

https://volunteersignup.org/8B3EP

